
 
 
 
 
 
 

THIRD GRADE NEWS 
November 28, 2016 

 

http://www.wcpss.net/forestvilleroades 
Kelly Hotaling: khotaling@wcpss.net          Brianna Johnson: bjohnson3@wcpss.net 
Meghan Joyner: mjoyner@wcpss.net Rhesia Mitchell: rpmitchell@wcpss.net 
Bonnie White: bwhite@wcpss.net  Jennifer Mason: jmason@wcpss.net 
    Paige Peterson: ppeterson@wcpss.net 

 

Holiday Food Drive 
The Forestville Road Annual Holiday Food Drive is 
from November 14th through December 16th.  
Please bring items of non-perishable foods (NO 
GLASS) to school.  All food collected will be 
distributed to Eastern Wake Families. Student 
Council Members will pick up and record the 
number of donations. The top earning class will 
earn a pizza party! 
 

Dates 
• 11/14-12/16 Holiday Food Drive 
• 11/29  Fall Picture make-up day 
• 12/2  Early Release at 1:15 
• 12/5-12/9 Book Fair 
• 12/8  Literacy Carnival 
• 12/8  PTA/Student Performance 
• 12/22  Teacher Workday 
• 12/23-1/2 Winter Break 

Curriculum 
 

Reading 
• Students will use text features and search 

tools to locate information revelant to a given 
topic efficiently. 

 

Writing 
• Students will work on opinion writing. They 

will form an opinion about a topic and write to 
support their opinion. 

 

Math 
• Students will use multiple strategies to solve 

multiplication and division problems. 
• Fluency Facts of the week: 2’s and 4’s 

 

Social Studies 
• Students will compare the human and physical 

characteristics of places. 
• Students will discuss how people adapt to, 

change, and protect the environment to meet 
their needs. 

 

Book Fair 
The Book Fair is coming! Here are the dress up 
days for this winter’s Book Fair. 
 

 Monochromatic Monday   12/5 
o Wear all one color. 

 

 Tacky Tourist Tuesday    12/6  
o Wear your tackiest tourist attire. 

 

 Bookaneer Wednesday    12/7 
o Dress in your Pirate Wear. 

 

 Thursday Sports    12/8 
o Dress in your favorite team attire. 

 

 Character Friday    12/9 
o Dress as your favorite hero or villan. 

Brrr!!! 
 
The colder weather is here. Please remind your 
child to come to school prepared for outdoor 
recess (coats/jackets, scarves, gloves, hats). 
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